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I am pleased to receive you, Madam Mayor, and welcome you and the delegation you have
brought with you.

I express the hope that the forthcoming celebration of the Olympic Games in your city will be a
demonstration of brotherhood for all the participants, and a message of peace and "encounter" for
the public of spectators watching all over the world. In this spirit, I invoke upon you and all of the
organizers of this event divine Blessings.
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